
April 10, 2018 

The Dutra Group 
2350 Kerner Blvd., Suite 200 
San Rafael, CA 94901-5595 

Board of Harbor Commissioners 

Virginia Chang Kiraly, President 
Robert Bernardo, Vice President 

Edmundo Larenas, Secretary 
Tom Mattusch, Treasurer 

Sabrina Brennan, Commissioner 

Steve McGrath, General Manager 
Steven D. Miller, District Counsel 

RE: Notice to Proceed for the Romeo Pier Demolition Project No. 2017-03 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The contract for the above project was fully executed on August 8, 2017 and an original 
contract is attached for your records. 

As mutually agreed upon, the San Mateo County Harbor District is hereby issuing a 
Notice to Proceed effective April 12, 2018 and you are to complete the work based at 
Pillar Point Harbor, El Granada, California within 90 calendar days thereafter. 

We look forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions, you may 
contact the Director of Operations, John Moren at (650) 741-9163 or 
jmoren@smharbor.com. 

_ .. --·-

n Moren 
irector of Operations 
an Mateo County Harbor District 
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